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 Chief Judge Maurice B. Foley announced today that the United States Tax 

Court will begin accepting applications for its new Diversity in Government 

Internship Program (DiG Tax).  The program, which will be virtual this summer, 

will provide significant exposure to the inner workings of the U.S. Tax Court, 

including the opportunity to observe judges and lawyers; attend virtual trials, 

meetings, and presentations; and assist on projects with departments throughout the 

Court, including Case Services, Facilities, Finance, Human Resources, Information 

Technology, Library, and Public Affairs. 

 

DiG Tax is separate from the Court’s legal intern program and will provide 

paid internship opportunities for talented and underserved undergraduate or 

graduate students interested in careers with the federal government.  The Court 

expects that DiG Tax will enhance its workforce while developing and nurturing 

interest in public service through recruitment, education, and training.  

 

Prospective DiG Tax interns should demonstrate academic achievement, 

exhibit qualities such as strong character and self-sufficiency under 

challenging circumstances, and be self-directed and able to work with limited 

supervision.  Application instructions can be found on the Court’s website.  

Questions should be directed to the Office of Human Resources at (202) 521-4700. 

 

https://ustaxcourt.gov/employment.html

